Jennifer Swokowski

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 6:30 PM

To: Karin Adams

Cc: Mackenzie Reed; Jennifer Swokowski

Subject: Re: Library Board - Patrick Neuenfeldt resignation

| will gladly appoint Megan.

Just didn’t know that was one of my appointments.
Mackenzie/Jenny, please add this to Monday’s council agenda.
Do you want to also add Patrick’s resignation to the agenda?
Thanks!

Mayor Justin M. Nickels
City of Manitowoc

OnJun 12, 2024, at 11:14 AM, Karin Adams <kadams@mpu.org> wrote:

Good morning!

Yes, Patrick's open seat is your appointment. | talked to Becky further, and apparently our
Library Board and the System Board have had multiple duplicate trustees, so this has not been
an issue since 2010. Bob Vollendorf served as the representative on both Boards, then Linda
Hunter, and then Patrick Neuenfeldt when Linda resigned, We just happen to not have a
trustee on both Boards now that Patrick is leaving.

Megan Marchant would be willing to serve on both since she's currently on the System Board,
but if you would rather appoint someone else, | will work with my Board members to find
someone to serve on their Board as well.

Thanks - hope all is well in Californial
Karin

Karin Adams
Executive Director
(220) 686-3037
kadams@manitowoc.org
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From: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 12:30 PM

To: Karin Adams <kadams@mpu.org>

Subject: Re: Library Board - Patrick Neuenfeldt resignation

Hey Karin -
| don’t believe this is my appointment, correct? So | shouldn’t have anything to do?

Mayor Justin M. Nickels
Manitowoc, Wisconsin
Sent from my iPhone

OnJun 7, 2024, at 8:22 AM, Karin Adams <kadams@mpu.org> wrote:

Good morning, Mayor,

I received a voicemail from Patrick Neuenfeldt that he will be resigning from his
position on the Library Board of Trustees. | can contact him to send you an email
stating his resignation, if necessary. (1 wasn't sure if a voicemail to me was
sufficient.)

Patrick also resigned from the Manitowoc-Calumet Library System Board, and he
served as the Library System representative on our MPL Board. His open seat on
the MPL Board should be filled by someone also on the System Board — | know
Megan Marchant joined their Board after leaving ours, and would be willing to
return as the System representative. Becky Scherer, the System Director, assured
me that State Statute allows for the representative to live outside of the City
limits (but still within the County), in order to fulfill the requirements of a
common Board member.

Please let me know if you need anything else - and email from Patrick, a letter of
interest from Megan , or a full list of System Board members from Becky.

Thank you!
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